Ref: KPIS/BE/cs030/2021
May 5, 2021

Dear KPIS Community,

This | inf f the following:

We have received confirmation of a faculty member testing positive for covid-19. The family has
shared their timeline, and they have not been on campus since April 5.

Our faculty member got tested while at hospital after showing some symptoms while in hospital
following the birth of her child in her husband’s home province. We wish her a speedy recovery
and a quick return home.

This means that there is no immediate risk from this case toward our community.

Should you ever have any questions, comments, or information regarding any possible cases
please don't hesitate to contact the school.

Thank you for patience, support, and concern.
Regards,

KPIS Leadership Team
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